
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

DEAR MEMBERS: 

As we contend with the problems associated with the COVID-

19 Virus (Coronavirus), the safety of our members, as well as 

the safety of our staff is extremely important.  To help reduce 

the possibility of the spread of this disease, we are 

temporarily closing our lobby.  Our drive-up facilities and our 

ATMs will continue to be accessible along with our mobile 

banking service.  Should you need our lending services you 

may apply online and our loan officers will contact you to 

make arrangements for closing approved loans.  In addition, 

we will be available by appointment for assistance with loan 

requests. 

We apologize for this inconvenience, but the public health of 

our members and employees are our deepest concern.  

Hopefully, this temporary service arrangement will only last 

for a few days and full service will return soon. 

Thank you for patience! 

Frank Garrett 

President and CEO 


